
ENGLISH 

DHS Red Envelope Campaign  

 

Our Seniors have had many of the cherished traditions of the past this year and school spirit that 

filled the entire community with joy. We want to invite you to continue the celebration of our 

Seniors who have worked so hard these past twelve years.  Honoring our DHS Seniors through 

the Red Envelope Campaign has always been a tradition at Dunwoody High School. This year, 

more than ever, we are committed to encouraging families, staff, business owners, and other key 

stakeholders to highlight the strength, resilience, and optimism of this year’s class.   

We would like to invite you to send all the DHS Seniors in your life a special note of 

congratulations and encouragement through our DHS Red Envelope Campaign. We will 

carefully gather and sort each letter so that every Senior will be presented with a DHS Red 

Envelope containing confidential celebratory messages created just for him/her by YOU at 

graduation rehearsal. 

 You can participate in any of the following ways: 

 Gather all cards/notes sent to you for your Senior and mail them directly to the address 

below   

 Share the address below with friends, family, and others in your child’s life from around 

the world. 

 Drop them off at the drop boxes in the Dunwoody High School front office and 

attendance office. 

We will need all notes/cards by Wednesday, April 20th. We have rented a mailbox in 

Dunwoody. 

STUDENT'S FULL NAME 

DHS Red Envelope Project 

2090 Dunwoody Club Drive, Suite 106-264 

Atlanta, GA  30350 

Please remember the following: 

 *        Only send cards or letters 8" x 10" or smaller.  NO PACKAGES/BOOKS PLEASE. 

 *        Do NOT send valuables through the mail.  We are not responsible for money, checks, gift 

cards, etc. 

 *        If sending a collection of letters, please put the student's full name on ALL individual 

cards and letters. 

 *         Please keep all cards and letters flat. 

The sample letter below may be duplicated and sent to your friends and family.  You will need to 

include your student's full name where indicated and then sign the letter before you copy and 

send it out.  We ask that all cards and letters arrive at the address provided by Wednesday, April 

20th. 

Please help us show our DHS Class of 2022 Seniors that they are indeed special to us, no matter 

what life may bring, and that their Dunwoody community, family and friends have joined 

together to celebrate them for their incredible achievement! 

With Wildcat Pride, 

Karen Lawson and Tameka Osabutey-Aguedje, DHS Red Envelope Committee 

Questions?:  DHSRedEnvelope@gmail.com 
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